
 

July 30, 2025 

 

Arisawa Mfg. Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Regarding Impact of Water Conservation and Outage on our Production 
 

Due to a recent lack of significant rainfall in Joetsu City, where our main factories are located, the water level 

of the dam at the water source is gradually decreasing. As a result, some areas are being urged to conserve 

tap water. 

 

We apologize for any concerns this may cause, but at present, there are no problems with our production, and 

we are operating as usual while making efforts to conserve water. 

 

In the event of a water outage, we will continue to discuss with relevant parties about possible responses, 

including the use of well water. In the unlikely event that operation is expected to be affected, we will 

announce the production status again. 

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support of Arisawa Mfg. Co., Ltd. 

 


